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As you read this, the annual Northland Fourth of July parade has just taken place. It 
is always a wonderful time for us to salute our country on the day of its birth and to 
celebrate with our neighbors in the Northland area. It brings back fond memories of 
my childhood when my family would march every year in the Fourth of July parade in 
my mom's home neighborhood of Roxborough/Manayunk in Philadelphia and then 
picnic in a nearby park. With our parade running though the heart of Forest Park,  it 

is a particular note of pride for us as well, as we get to show off our neighborhood to the rest of the 
community. Our Bikes and Trikes portion of the parade allows  
Forest Park children to show off their skills in decorating their bikes. It is always fun to see the crea-
tivity in our midst. We will, of course, have pictures in our next issue. 
 
However, we do have two more events of note coming up this summer. First, in mid-
July, our annual Outreach Day will take place. The format will be a bit different than 
in previous years, as your neighborhood representatives have the option to visit 
homes in the week leading up to the event. This event is our final membership drive 
for the 2014, and we hope you will respond positively to our drive if you are visited. 
We try to keep our drive short and sweet so we can focus our efforts on serving the 
community. Remember that your membership also supports our Supplemental Secu-
rity Program, which we believe is the only one in Columbus. Please see Past President Mike Stone's 
article elsewhere in this newsletter for more information. 
 
Our final large event of the summer is the 31st National Night Out. This national event, sponsored in 

Columbus by the Columbus Police Department, will take place on August 5, 2014 in 
the evening. The idea is to host a small cookout or party on your front lawn or drive-
way to get to know your neighbors and to send a message that we want our com-
munity to be a safe, crime free community whose neighbors know each other and 
are involved. I know the Gilbert's will be putting our grill out on our Firwood Place 
driveway that night and cooking hotdogs and burgers. Registration allows the Co-
lumbus Police Department to be aware of your event, and you may even get a short 
visit from one of our community liaison officers. While you can just set up a grill and 
see who shows up, I'd suggest printing off a small flyer and giving to the 10-20 

neighbors closest to you on your street to encourage folks to come out. We hope you will join in on 

Tuesday, August 5 for National Night Out in many of streets of our Forest Park Neighborhoods.  

 “Lights ON mean Lights Out for Crime” 

By Ken Gilbert, FPCA President 
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AREA REPRESENTATIVES 
 

Forest Park West    
 1.  Paul Haggard……………787-2288 
 2.  Bob Hinebaugh………….885-0691 
 3.  Amy Likens ……………...436-3403 
 4.  Terry Ferguson………….436-0221 
 5.  Edward Fournier………..208-8724 
 

Forest Park East 
 6. Cindy Fenstermaker.......436-8777 
 7.  Becky Wardlaw…...…….403-8168 
 8   Joan Toops ………….…..738-1876 
 9.  Linda Hancock ………….841-9103 
10. Scott Prigan……………..523-2420  
11. Linda Whitmore..……….890-1065 
12. Jenny O’Malley……..…..906-9842 
13. Eddie Jones……………..891-9972 
14. Vacant  
 

City Code Enforcement  
 

            CALL 311  

FOREST PARK CIVIC ASSOCIATION OFFICERS & REPRESENTATIVES 

PRESIDENT 
Ken Gilbert…………………….………...888-3559 
 

VICE PRESIDENT 
Ed Vanasdale……………..…………….847-1494 
 

TREASURER 
Dan Hartzell…………………………….846-2784 
 

SECRETARY 
Marie Douthitt ……………………….….436-3410 
 

PUBLIC RELATIONS 
Mary Sguerra……………………………818-7636 
 

FORESTER EDITOR 
Rita Woeste………………………..…….785-1555 
 

SUPPLEMENTAL SECURITY 
Felix Quachey…………………..……….595-7871 
 

BUSINESS REPRESENTATIVE 
Cathleen Clarke………………….……..436-9220 
 

PAST PRESIDENT 
Mike Stone…….……………...……..….218-1788 
 

WELCOME COMMITTEE CHAIR. 
Earl Miller.………………………...……..846-6389 

 

NCC REPRESENTATIVE 
Ed Vanasdale………………...………...847-1494 

 
 NCC DEVELOPMENT REP  

Dave Paul……………….…………..…...325-8217  

FORESTER DEADLINE 
              
 

For any other information please call 
Rita Woeste @ 785-1555. Advertise-
ments can be mailed to or dropped off 
at 5521 Satinwood Dr., Columbus, OH 
43229, or emailed to: 
                forester_ads@fpcivic.org 
 
If you encounter problems with an ad-
vertiser, please notify Cate Gilbert at 
888-3559 or email to: 
 forester_ed@fpcivic.org 
 

Foresters are available at the Karl 
Road Library, Donatos Pizza,  
Sequoia Lanes, YMCA & Dairy 

Queen. 
 

Articles for August Forester due to 
editor by July 18th. August, 2014 For-
ester will be delivered to residents on 
August 3rd, 2014.  

FORESTER  BILLING  ADDRESS: 
 

Checks should be made payable to 
Forest Park Civic Association and 
mailed to : c/o Cate Gilbert   
            5732 Firwood Place,  
           Columbus, OH 43229 

CONTRIBUTORS THIS MONTH ARE: 
Marie Douthitt,  Mike Stone, Dan Hartzell, 
Dave Paul,  Rita Woeste, Ken Gilbert, Cath-
erine Gilbert, Ken Vanasdale, Felix Quachey 

 

 

Joe Hughes Roofing & Gutters 
614-891-7240 

OR 

614-778-5969 

 

JoeHughesRoofing.com 
35  Years Experience 

 

“Forest Park Resident’s Referrals upon Request” 
 

Snow Removal for Driveways & Sidewalks 

 

Licensed Bonded Insured 
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Visit us at www. pettypro.com 

2661 E. Dublin-Granville Road — Just East of Cleveland Ave. 

FOR MOST CARS UP TO 5 QTS. NOT VALID WITH OTHER DISCOUNTS  ` EXPIRES 07/31/2014 

$24.95 

                    WITH THIS AD 

890-8787 

OIL CHANGE  &  

Lube SPECIAL 

Scott Petty 

Owner/Operator 

PETTYS  COMPLETE  CAR CARE  

Mon-Fri 8-5:30 ~  Sat. 8-4:00 

NOTICE 

Scott Petty 
(owner/operator of exhaust pro since 1990) 

is pleased to announce  
His auto repair shop has teamed up with  

NAPA to form 

 

“New Name 
Same People, 
More Services” 

Submitted by Dan Hartzell 
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2014-2015 FPCA Membership Drive 
Our thanks to the following Forest Park households who paid their Civic Association dues prior to June 15 for the 2014-2015 FPCA 

membership year, beginning July 1 and ending June 30, 2015. (Additional households paid their FPCA dues but requested that their 

names not be published.) 

The membership drive continues through the summer.  Please join your neighbors and help support your Civic Association and our 

community!  We can do so much more if everyone pitches in. Please return your Household Data Sheet and $25 annual dues today. 

+ indicates that a household included an additional donation this year toward one or more specific programs of the Civic Association. 

Thank you for your generous support!

10 Year Members 

These member households have joined the Association every year for the last ten or more years. 
 

Bell, Mark & Tamara 

Bischoff, Toni + 

Block, Ann 

Borden, Paul & Edel 

Briggs, Jack & Lynne 

Bryant, Dudley & Judy 

Buckley, Orrin & Clara 

Carroll, Richard & Joan 

Carroll, Tom 

Cherryholmes, Cathy 

Clark, Tereea 

Clifton, Walter & Nova 

Conway, Mike & Suzanne 

Couzins, James & Joanne 

Crites, Herb & Emily 

Damron, Doug & Roxann 

Dennison, Jeanne 

Dole, Steve 

Douglas, Renee & Karen 

Meldrum 

Dove, Timothy & Lisa + 

England, Homer & Joyce 

Eschleman, William & Betty 

Fenneken, Bill & Cheryl 

Gantt, Ann 

Garland, Lori + 

Gonya, Ronald & Ginny 

Griffeth, B L + 

Hachtel, Dale & Joanne 

Hanold, Gary & Nancy 

Hart, Max + 

Hocker, Tim & Lisa 

Jander, Ramon 

Kaloko, Ibrahim & Fatou 

Bittaye + 

Katonak, Joanne 

Khazanov, Alexander & 

Tracy Firstenberger + 

Mahan, Mark & Martha 

Miller, Paul & Kathy 

Murphy, James & Jackie + 

Myers, Barb + 

Nunez, Eli & Yolanda 

O'Leary, Tom & Juliana 

Orr, Valerie + 

Orth, Shirley 

Page, James & Gloria + 

Pence, Carol 

Proctor, John & Catherine 

Ramey, Paul 

Regenhardt, Patricia + 

Roelle, Bob & Debbie 

Rogers, Gus & Esther 

Rogers, Mary + 

Rossiaky, Joyce 

Schimmel, Clarence 

Schmidt, George & Peggy 

Scott, Susan 

Selegue, Dick & Christine 

Sessor, Bill & Willi Pace + 

Sheehan, Linda 

Smark, Mike & Peg + 

Smith, Karl 

Snyder, G J 

Starrett, Patricia 

Summit, Jerry & Eileen + 

Tolbard, Frank & Mary 

VanDine, Steve & Ellen 

Schneider + 

Ward, Paul & Nancy 

Ward, Ron & Rina + 

Weiner, Doris 

Whitmore, Linda + 

Wilhelm, Rae + 

Wise, John & Joann + 

Wright, David 

Yelton, Ellis + 

 

5 Year Members 

These member households have joined the Association every year for the last five or more years. 
 

Allen, Mike & Patty + 

Anthony, M + 

Barnhart, Elliott & Karen 

Scott Barnhart 

Barrett, Mary & Mary 

Dearring 

Brink, Ed 

Butcher, Freddie & Pamela 

Chambers, Chris & Junia 

Craig, Nathanael & 

Michaela Benemar 

Curry, Ron & Pam 

Doty, James & Melissa 

Freeman, Samuel & Linda 

Frieze, Chuck & I Yolanda + 

Gilbert, Ken & Cate + 

Hobbs, Cal & Rosemary 

Hunter, Darrell & Deborah 

Kitzmiller, Neil & Kathleen 

Kokenge, Dan & Ruth 

Krabill, Joe 

Makuley, Heather 

Meloy, Richard & Madonna 

Meredith, Bob & Donna 

Miller, Ken & Peggy + 

Nguyen, Duc & Huong 

Rieser, Stephen & Tina 

Roudabush, James & Julie 

Russell, David & Diane + 

Schlairet, Mike & Sandy 

Somerville, Donna + 

Stamps, Robert & Martha + 

Stauffer, Sally 

Stocksdale, Vaughn & 

Diane Stark + 

Treboni, Frank & Pam + 

Turner, Gail + 

Walters, Charles & Bonnie 

 

 

Akotuah, Maxwell & Eunice 

Alicea, Carlos & Danalys 

Castro 

Altherr, Eric & Peggy 

Bajjou, Omar 

Belanger, Ryan & Daina 

Bolcevic, Danica 

Brandenburg, Dave + 

Brown, Margaret 

Camick, Phillip & Shannon 

Carver, Frank & Carol + 

Ceckitti, Bob & Sharon + 

Chambers, Robert & 

Sarah + 

Coleman, Marvin 

Collins, Sam & Ruth 

Coy, Tim 

Cupp, Richard & Sandra 

Davis, Andrew & Marylou 

Dietz, Kim 

Do, Vien & Xuyen & Thien 

Douthitt, James & Marie 

DuLaney, Kenneth & Gloria 

Eggenberg, Eric & Thao Le 

Eickholt, Robert & 

Kathleen 

Gadiano, Rogelio & Maria 

Green, Thomas & Grace 

Hauff, George & Jean 

Henderson, Norman + 

Jacks, Tim & Cyndi 

Jarrett, Ronald & Betty Jo + 

Lee, Carol 

Leland, Cynthia 

Mack, Bill & Debby + 

Market, Rita 

Markham, Linda 

Marshall, Jim 

McClary, Kirk & Janelle 

Moorehead, Peg 

Myers, Rod 

O'Reilly, Eric & Samantha 

Briggs 

Overstreet, Yolanda 

Pasden, James & Dot + 

Peters, Dorothy 

Prigan, Scott & Carol 

Quattrone, Joseph & Jan 

Ray, Alan & Ellin 

Richardson, John & Meg + 

Ross, Lorraine 

Schneider, Dave & 

Jeannie + 

Schodorf, John 

Shuey, Chuck & Christine 

Sinclair, Sue 

Skarloken, Curt & Betty 

Snyder, Rebecca 

Stacy, John & Jennifer + 

Stevenson, Sandra 

Stith, Fred & Kathleen 

Stone, Chris & Gina + 

Stone, Mike & Jennifer 

Vermeer, David & Debbie 

Vukovich, Dragan & Nancy 

Wagner, Shannon 

Weaver, Gilbert 

Weber, Paul 

Wood Family 

Wylder, Nathan & Glenda 

Kay 

Zabawski, Carol

 

This year’s member households are recognized monthly in The Forester subject to available space during the membership drive.  Other 

households who join (and who have not requested that their names not be published) will appear in future issues of the newsletter. 
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Yard Waste & Blue 
Can Recycling 

Will now happen 
on the same Friday 

Schedule for Forest 

Park Yard Waste & 
Recycle dates are:  

 
July 5th & 18th 

& 

August  
1st, 15th, & 29th 

 
**************** 

All of Forest Park 
pick up is still on 
Fridays,  we are 

Part B of the  
Friday Program. 

Forest Park Civic Association 
June10, 2014 Meeting Minutes 

 

The June FPCA meeting was called to order by President Ken Gilbert at Epworth United Methodist Church at 7:04 p.m.  
Roll Call was taken after the Pledge of Allegiance.  
The President reported that Forest Park will soon have signs installed by the city on Karl Road announcing our neighbor-
hood.  
Treasurer Dan Hartzell presented his financial report, which was accepted by the membership as read.  
Ed Vanasdale reported the findings on his research for alternative ways to deliver The Forester. The very significant in-
crease in cost does not warrant a change at this time. Therefore, FPCA will continue to deliver the Forester via The Bag. 
Committee reports were given and the meeting was adjourned at 8:17 p.m. by Ken Gilbert. 
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MAIL TO:  
Felix Quachey 

5270 Arrowood Loop E.  
595-7871 

Or  

Email him at  
FQUACHEY@AmFam.com 

Supplemental Security House Check 
Forest Park Business Members and Homeowner Members only! 

  
Use this form to have your home checked while you are on vacation. The form will be passed on to the supplemental 
security officer and the Security Officers.   
  
Name _______________________Address ________________________Phone ___________ 
  
Vacation Dates:  Depart_______________ Return _____________ Please notify____________ 
  
Address _____________________ Phone ________________Who has key?_______________ 
  
Address _____________________Phone____________________ 
  
Lights on timer? _______  Location _____________________ 
  
Radio or TV continuously on timer? _____  Location _______________ 
  
Will older children be in and out ?  Yes _______   No ________ 
  
If yes, make and model of car ___________________________ 

I am happy to report that our supplemental security patrols administered by U.S. 
Protection Service have resulted in almost no major criminal events encountered so far 
this summer. I keep my fingers crossed and hope that our neighborhood continues to 
enjoy a relatively crime-free summer. This is not to say that there haven’t been any 
incidents that our fellow residents have suffered from—so far, vehicle break-ins have 
reared their ugly heads as have a few home break-ins. What can we do to combat these 
unwanted events in our neighborhood? Here are a few tips from our partners at the 
Columbus Police: 

 

1. Remain vigilant of your surroundings at all times when you pull in or out of your 
driveway. 
2. Remove all valuable items from your car when parked on the street during the 
day. At night, make sure you have your vehicle parked close to a bright light 
source. 
3. Do not leave your garage door up when moving groceries from your vehicle into 
your home. 
4. If you do not have a home alarm system, keep your car’s key fob near you at night 
or during the day so you can use your car’s panic button as an alarm if you are the 
victim of a break-in. 
5. Do not leave your garage door up when working on your backyard; and most 
importantly, 
6. ALWAYS report all incidents to the police no matter how small! 
 

It is very important to report all incidents to the police because they use all that data 
coming in to trend the frequency and types of crimes as well as the areas in which the 
crimes are happening. It creates a good picture for them as to whether we are dealing 
with isolated incidents or organized crime rings hitting our neighborhood. 
Lastly, as a friendly reminder, the Columbus Police Non-Emergency phone number is 
614-645-4545. 

Have a safe and fun summer Forest Park! 

By Felix Quachey 
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Forest Park Block Watch 
Website: http://blockwatch.fpcivic.org/. 

 

Next meeting: 

Tuesday, July 22nd, 2014 
. Dep. Tony Casper of the Franklin County Sheriff’s office will be our July Speaker and 

we should have the Helicopter Unit flying in for August.  
 Block watch holds their meetings on the 4th Tuesday of every month, at 7 pm at Epworth Methodist Church, 

5100 Karl Road.  

Jon Biteman, director, 614-848-6360 

The Northland Community Council Community Awards Banquet, held on May 29 at Villa Milano, hon-
ored many Northland residents for their service to the Northland Community. WCMH Anchor Cabot 
Rea was the MC for the event. After a social hour and dinner, the 2014 NCC leaders were sworn in 
by Columbus City Attorney Rick Pfeiffer. NCC President Emmanuel Remy then gave out the first 
awards of the evening to the Firerfighter of the Year-John Julian, Police Officer of the Year– Sgt. 
Daniel R. Pickrell, Jr, and Educator of the Year was Brookhaven teacher Cynthia Beck, who is retiring 
as Brookhaven closes this year. The last general award was the NCC President's Award to retiring 
Northland Band Director Rick Eckler. Following this, the individual civic associations gave out their 
yearly awards. For Forest Park, this years awardees were Dan Hartzel, long time treasurer of the or-
ganization, Earl Miller, who has faithfully led the Welcome Committee for many 
years, and our Forester Editor, Rita Woeste. We truly thank these fine representatives of our Forest 

Park community for their ser-
vice. What we do could not 
have happen without the 
hard work of our volunteers. 
These three are the repre-
sentatives of all of our great 
volunteers. Keeping our or-
ganization fiscally responsi-
ble, welcoming new resi-
dents to our neighborhood, 
and communicating the 
events in our community to 
all of our neighbors is vital to 
the success of out neighbor-
hood and our association. 
Thank you one and all.  

Northland Community Awards Banquet 

Honors Three Forest Park Residents 

From left: FPCA folks: Ed Vanasdale, Mike Stone, Rita Woeste, Earl Miller, 

Dan Hartzell & Ken Gilbert 
Photo & article submitted by Dave Paul 
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Thanks Gabby’s   

for supporting the  

Forest Park Civic Association 

& their June event at Gabby’s  
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If you would like added to the Teen Work List , 
 please email me at  

Forester_ed@fpcivic.org     or call 785-1555 

Support our Local Business Members!!   
If you know of a business who would like to advertise in the Forester or just become a FPCA business 

member, have them contact George Schmidt, 895-7459 or Mike Stone, 218-1788, for information.  

HEATING ~ COOLING ~ 
REFRIGERATION 

Forest Park Residents,  we have updated the above list with those teens we have been able to contact.   
If you are a teen on the list contact us, please give us your updated information.  If you are a teen living in the Forest Park area and are interested in 

joining the Teen Work List,  contact the Forest Park Editor.   
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Happy July everybody.  I hope you enjoyed the Independence Day holiday and wish you the best during 
this summer time. 
 

OUTREACH PERIOD 
    This year's version of the Outreach Day membership drive is a two-week window where volunteers visit Forest Park resi-
dents to collect membership and neighborhood information.  This process is particularly important because FPCA often be-
comes aware of problems that nobody has brought to its attention.  With a community as enormous as Forest Park, it will be 
difficult to visit all homes.  So while we visit as many as possible, we hope to concentrate on those residents newest to the 
neighborhood.   A couple of key thoughts follow... 
 
THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ALREADY RETURNED THEIR MEMBERSHIP!!   
    Your action allows us to spend more time reaching out to those less familiar on how FPCA works to enhance the commu-
nity.  While using the mail eliminates the personal warmth of a home visit, please never forget that FPCA deeply values your 
commitment and is here to listen and help you with any concerns you might have.  
 
WHEN RECEIVING A VOLUNTEER  
    Remember that the volunteers who come to visit do so without seeking any personal gain.  They're sacrificing their time 
for the betterment of your neighborhood.   Please do not ignore their knock at the front door (Also,  Blockwatch Coordinator 
John Biteman has often stated that not answering a door can empower bad guys to administer a back-door break in).   
 

WE CAN STILL USE HELP 
    There are never enough volunteers for a community outreach this size.  If you would be willing to do a small number of 
homes consisting of previous members and new residents, we would greatly appreciate it.  There are so many great resi-
dents who make wonderful ambassadors for the neighborhood!!  A few hours at the most, your service would make a signifi-
cant impact.  You can contact me (Mike) at 614 218-1788 for more explanation.   
 

WHY JOIN? 
    Remember that 60% of all membership dues goes toward supplemental security patrols.  The more memberships, the 
more patrols.  Also, having a large membership base generates more power when collaborating with the city on important 
matters.  By joining, you ensure the continuation that FPCA will work with city council, city police, city code enforcement, 
NCC, Forest Park Blockwatch, and many other helpful entities.  Joining helps to fund the Forester that you are currently 
reading.    
     

REASONS TO NOT JOIN 
    In over a decade of service, I have recognized some common responses for refusing to join the civic association.  I under-
stand that some are economically pressed and $25 stretched over a year really makes a difference.  Others, however, offer 
excuses that make little sense.  The following are explanations that I have heard more than once. 
    * "The civic association did not solve my problem, so therefore I will not join."--  Anyone who has contacted FPCA would 
have gotten a response, an explanation, advice, advocacy to improve the situation, or some combination thereof.  Since the 
association is not a government with authority, there can be varying degrees of accomplishment.  Nobody wants to dismantle 
the police because they don't solve every last crime.  Nobody wants to defund the fire department for not saving every last 
building.  So why would any of us turn our back on a organization of unpaid volunteers trying to maximize our property 
value?   
    * "The civic association did not solve the problem that I never told them about, so therefore I will not join."--  It's amazing 
the number of people who will say they won't support FPCA because of an unresolved neighborhood issue.  They never 
sought help about it but expected FPCA to be mind readers.   
    * "I don't like how my neighbors are living, so therefore I will not join."--  It can be frustrating to receive a new neighbor who 
might not be as respectful as its predecessor.  However FPCA, not to mention the state and federal government, has no 
power to prevent one homeowner from selling its property to another.  In fact, FPCA might be able to help you with difficul-
ties with this neighbor.  Weakening a volunteer organization for matters it cannot control offers no remedy. 
    * "I don't like the appearance of the neighborhood, therefore I will not join."--  So if you do not like high grass, code viola-
tions and eyesores, the best way to improve the situation is to weaken the organization that works on high grass, code viola-
tions and eyesores.   
    * "The civic association HAS helped me, so therefore I will not join."--  There are people who regularly contact FPCA for 
help (dog nuisance, street repair issues, etc.), then later insult it by not joining (even when the association has helped get a 
positive resolution).  
    * "Although I've never joined, I now have an excuse for why I will not join."--  In one example,  a resident recently mailed to 
us a two-year old Forester article she didn't like and said it was the reason for why she would not join this year.  The only 
problem is that the person has never joined since at least 2004 when we began keeping electronic records.   

By Mike Stone 
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Forest Park Civic Association Household Data Sheet 
 

 Family and Address Information 

 (Please PRINT and include last names) 

Resident(s):  

 

Address:  

Home phone:   

Email address:      

Minor children's names 
(living with you):    

 

 

Other (adult) 
residents' names:  

 

 

At this address, do you:  Own?    - or -    Rent?  If renting, owner: 
 

 Directory (Next edition to be published Fall 2013) 
The FPCA Directory is distributed only to members.  Unless you tell us (by checking a box below) not to 
print your name(s) and/or household information, they will appear in the Directory with your address. 

 Please list our names with our address, but do not list our: 

  phone number  email address  children’s names  
- or - 

 Please do not list our names and other household information with our address. 
 

 Forester Newsletter  

Are you receiving The Forester newsletter on or before the first Sunday of each month (except 

February) in a plastic bag on your porch or doorknob?  Yes  No  Sometimes 
 

 Demographics 

What year did you move to Forest Park? ________ 
 

Please help us plan activities and services that benefit Forest Park residents of all ages by providing the 
following information about current household members. (This information is kept strictly confidential.) 

 Age # of Household Members 

Children (1-12)  ..........................  ____ 

Teenagers  (13-19) .....................  ____ 

 Age # of Household Members 

Adults (20-64)  ...........................  ____ 

Senior Adults (65+) ....................  ____ 
 

 Membership in the FPCA 
We invite you to be a voting member of the Forest Park Civic Association and support our community.   

Can we count on your support for the Forest Park Civic Association this year?   

 Yes, count me in!  Please enclose $25.00, cash  or check [#_______ ], with this form. 

Additionally, please find enclosed $ _________ for:  Supplemental Security  Beautification 

 No, thank you. 
 

 Your Comments (continue on separate sheet if needed) 
 

 

Please return to: Forest Park Civic Association, PO Box 29160, Columbus, OH 43229-0160 

 

Continued from page 10………. 

* "FPCA doesn't do anything for me, so therefore I will not join."--  Nope.  Can't use this one if you are reading this publi-
cation.  Remember, you live in Columbus's only neighborhood that employs supplemental security patrols. It also main-
tains fantastic-looking island landscape, presses code issues, organizes clean-ups and advocates the neighborhood's 
interests to the city.  These are only a few of the benefits that directly benefit you and your property.   
    Again, thank you for your support of FPCA if you have provided it.  If you have yet to do so, please, please join.  We 
will continue to work on large scale neighborhood matters as well as those little things directly impacting your prop-

erty.   Please be part of a large selfless, caring community looking to serve. Below is a copy of our membership 

Form.  If you are not a member please consider joining FPCA for 2014.  Thanks for your time and attention.  

2015 
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FORESTER ADVERTISING 

 
There are over 3500 copies of the Forester distributed  
to residents of Forest Park East and West, and a few 
streets on the outer edges of Forest Park. 
 
Dispatch Consumer Services  delivers the Forester on 
the first Sunday of each month. 
 
Advertising rates for each issue for camera ready ad-
vertisements: 
 
Full Page         _                    __      125.00 
Half Page                     7 1/2 “ w x 5” h  _     65.00                      
Fourth Page                   3 5/8” x 5”_____     _  ___45.00                                    
Business Card              2 1/2” x 3 1/2”___ _ __  __25.00                              
  
 
Only black and white original photographs should be 
submitted. We cannot guarantee the quality of a color 
photograph. 
 
For further information on The Forester, please call  
Cate Gilbert at  888-3559 or email to: 

 
forester_ads@fpcivic.org        
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Family Owned & Operated  

37 Years 

Central Ohio 
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MIKE NEE HOME IMPROVEMENTS 

" Your Northland Neighbor " 
614 – 329 - 9550  

 ۩” YOUR HOME IS YOUR CASTLE“ ۩ 

Residential Interior and Exterior  
Upgrades, Maintenance, & Repairs 
◊ Call Mike first for all your needs ◊ 

 Forest Park Civic Association Meeting 
July 8th, @ 7:00 pm 

Epworth Methodist Church 
5100 Karl Road. 
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